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Project No. 0037-00

Sargent & Lundy's Response to
Report of NRC Inspection
Report Number 99900507/80-01

Mr. Uldis Potapovs
Chief, Vendor Inspection Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Potapovs:

Sargent & Lundy's letter of May 22, 1980, responded to the findings
identified in your inspection report identified as number 99900507/80-01.
The response for the first deviation stated that the drawings identified
in this finding will be sent out for comments by June 1, 1980. Due to
other commitments on the proj ect this corrective action will be delayed,
but will be completed no later than July 1, 1980.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the additional time
required to complete this action. If there are any questions regarding
this item, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

nY,l { '

/J. E. McFarland
Head, Quality Assurance Division
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